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Portion of County Road 22 Closed Nov. 13-22 
 

(Woodland, CA) – A portion of County Road 22 will be closed November 13-22 for road repairs 

associated with the Woodland-Davis Clean Water Agency pipeline project.   

 

The road closure will be from the County Road 22 northbound ramp intersection of Interstate 5, to the 

west levee of the Yolo Bypass (about 1 mile to the west).   Travelers will need to find an alternate route 

during this closure to/from Woodland.  Signs and message boards will be posted to alert motorists of the 

closure and detours.   

 

The Elkhorn Saloon will be open during the closure, and may be accessed from Woodland through 

Interstate 5.   

 

For road detours and construction-related activities, please contact the Woodland-Davis Clean Water 

Agency at (530) 402-7702. 
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